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Reducing access to mail-in voting is antidemocratic backsliding that goes against 

fundamental American values. Oregon's mail-in voting system is a charished benefit 

enjoyed by all Oregonians and has no significant downside. Anything that increases 

voter participation is valuable. 

 

Voters must already be citizens to vote. Requiring ID is an unnecessary hurdle 

designed with the partisan intention to suppress low income voters. 

 

Our State Senators and Representatives must move to protect Oregonians' mail-in 

ballot access or face robust primary challenges.  


